From: Joseph Godles

To: Jose Trevino
Date: August 13, 2008

Subject: FCC file number 0407-EX-ST-2008

Message:

The maximum EIRP for the proposed operations is shown below in both dBW and megawatts.
12750-13000 MHz: 61 dBW/1.26 megawatts

12948-12952 MHz: 84 dBW/251.19 megawatts

12992 MHz: 61.6 dBW/1.45 megawatts



